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January 11, 2022

HON. JOSE CH. ALVAREZ
Governor
Province of Palawan

Dear Gov. Alvarez:

In connection with the Geological Site Scoping conducted by MGB
MIMAROPA at your proposed reclamation site in Coron, Palawan, we are
pleased to furnish you herewith a copy of the report entitled “Geological Site
Scoping Report for the Proposed Reclamation Site of the Coron Bay
Development Project Located in the Municipality of Coron, Province of
Palawan" prepared by Mervin Dave T. Virey and John Roed T. Salig,
Geologists of this Office.

This report contains the details of the assessment conducted by the assigned
technical personnel regarding the potential geologic hazards that may
affect the proposed reclamation site. The conduct of geological site scoping
is in line with the requirement for the issuance of Area Clearance by the
Honorable Secretary of DENR.

Should you have any further query regarding the above-mentioned report,
please feel free to reach us at the address indicated above.

Thank you and best regards.
Very truly yours,

EDWIN M. MQJARES, Ph.D.
OIC, Regiorfal Director

Concurrent Chief, Geosciences Division

CE The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region



